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Final report on unconventional gas 

The Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee today tabled its final report on the inquiry 
into onshore unconventional gas. 

The Committee began its work in late May and received an unprecedented volume of public submissions and 
took evidence from around 125 individuals during the inquiry. 

The report makes 15 recommendations addressing the extensive terms of reference and examining all aspects 
of the controversial issue of onshore unconventional gas production in Victoria.  

The report is available from the Committee’s website. 
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